
 Every Child A Musician
Kids That Rock!

Y5 & Y6 children will
continue their guitar

lessons this week. This
initiative is fully funded
by the Pupil  Premium.

 Every Child A Musician
Strings Project

Y3 children will  begin
their stringed

instrument lessons this
week, which then run

for the whole year.  
This initiative is fully
funded through the

Pupil Premium. 

Welcome to Week 3!  This week sees our first residential trip of the year. 45 of our Year 6
children are visiting the Frank Chapman Centre for adventurous and team-building activities. Have
a great time!                                                 Vicki M M Masters     Head Teacher
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THIS WEEK’S MATHS LEARNING
EYFS - INTRODUCTION TO MATHS
YEAR 1 - COMPARING NUMBERS OF OBJECTS
YEAR 2 - CONTINUING PLACE VALUE
YEAR 3 - NUMBERS TO 1000 / MORE & LESS
YEAR 4 - CONTINUING PLACE VALUE
YEAR 5 - MORE NUMBERS TO 1,000,000
YEAR 6 - FACTORS

Year 1 children will be
walking into Daventry

this week. 
Please make sure

you’ve returned your
permission letter. 

Every Child A Musician
Our exciting new music project
in Year 5 begins this week. Ask

your child about it on
Wednesday evening. 



Having completed their Baseline Assessments, Early Years children can
now begin the business of learning for real. 

Drawing club sessions - the beginnings of early writing - will be
happening this week. The children will also continue their early reading

journey in their new reading groups. 

Year 1 are learning
about where they
are in the world.

They’ll be looking
further afield and
studying different

types of building in
Daventry town

centre. 

Year 2 children are
focusing on traditional

tales this week and will be
learning to write recounts

of traditional stories.
Their movement work this

week will be linked to
these stories too.  

Year 3 children will be
building Roman roads this

week and writing instructions
to make sure that others can

build them too. 
They’ll begin to consider why
people settled in particular
places, building roads and

houses.
Year 3 are loving their linked

learning activities!

Life in King Henry VIII’s England - Year 4

Children in Year 4 will be continuing to learn about
life in Tudor England. They will continue to learn
through a range of learning opportunities from

across the curriculum.  Year 4 children will soon be
learning more about Tudor explorers and so, are

already learning lots about the geography of South
America

Year 5 children are continuing to read the story of Beowulf and will
begin to learn more about the period in history this tale comes from.
They will learn why invaders from overseas settled in Britain and how

they lived in their settlements. Year 5 dance this term will also be based
on their history learning. 

While some children will spend part of the week on
residential, they will all continue to learn about the

Islamic Empire when they return to school. 
Year 6 children who are staying in school will be

swimming 

Year 1 children will be
looking at the Three Little

Pigs text. Don’t be
surprised if they huff and

puff!


